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The KSHSAA is committed to the safety of our student-participants and the health of our school 
communities. Accordingly, in response to Governor Kelly’s Executive Order regarding the closure and 
cessation of in-person instruction in all Kansas schools through May 29, 2020, the KSHSAA is cancelling 
all spring championships, competitions, and festivals for the remainder of this school year. The KSHSAA 
recognizes the value of school activities for all students and school communities, but the current situation 
does not permit the opportunity for school activities to take place in a manner that is consistent with the 
very reason school activities exist.   
 
As a commitment to the health of Kansas students and communities, the best decision and only 
reasonable response is to cancel the regular season and post-season spring activity season. We all have an 
important responsibility to minimize community transmission as we embrace suggested precautions 
regarding COVID-19.  As educators, the primary focus for our students and families is the health and 
well-being of each student. This action by the KSHSAA supports that effort across Kansas.   
  
The KSHSAA strongly discourages non-school activity participation at this time in an effort to mitigate 
the community transmission of the coronavirus. All CDC, KDHE and KSDE recommendations for 
preventing disease transmission should be followed at this time for any non-school activity in which a 
student participates. The following links provide access to those resources:  
  
CDC:  https://www.cdc.gov/ 
KDHE: http://www.kdheks.gov/ 
KSDE: https://www.ksde.org/  
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